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The funding pieces of this draft should work if the bill passes before DOT has incurred
expenses in the current biennium for printing and distributing highway maps.  If the
bill passes later in the legislative session, and DOT has already printed and distributed
a significant number of highway maps, the cost savings estimate in the attached bill
would be overstated for the current biennium.  If this becomes a problem when the bill
is ready for legislative action, I can prepare an amendment to modify the amount of the
appropriation decrease and transfer in the bill, for purposes of this fiscal biennium.
In future fiscal biennia, DOT would realize the full cost savings from the bill, but no
transfer from the transportation fund to the general fund would occur.  If you
contemplated an ongoing transfer, I will need to redraft the bill.
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